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In Case You Missed It: Heller Highlights Health Care Costs and Possible Effects on Nevada

Washington, D.C. – During a Senate Finance Committee hearing, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) discussed health care costs, and the effects health care reform will have on the state of Nevada with Health and Human Services Secretary (HHS) Tom Price. Heller discussed the importance of controlling health care costs and looking into the effects of the proposed cuts to Medicaid in the American Health Care Act (AHCA). Specifically, Heller highlighted Nevada’s state budget, which would see a $250 million annual budget shortfall as a result of the proposed changes to Medicaid. With the state legislature out of session, a special session would need to be called in order to address the budget shortfall. Click HERE or below to watch.
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Heller opposes the AHCA in its current form partially because it doesn’t reduce health care costs. Heller has continued to advocate for solutions to the country’s health care crisis, working with members from Medicaid Expansion States, Nevada Governor Brian Sandoval, the Nevada State Legislature, as well as a bipartisan working group of senators on health care reform. 

Earlier this year, during Tom Price’s confirmation hearing, Heller asked for his commitment to working with Congress to protect access to care for patients in Nevada, particularly the more than 600,000 Nevadans that are currently on Medicaid.

###







image1.png
yOEAN HELLER

SENATOR * NEVADA




image2.png




